ADDITIONAL NOTES
Sonia had submitted an updated Statement of Purpose and the correct file for the Public Policy Memo by email to the GA inbox on March 20th.

I failed to upload these new documents to Radius to send over to AppReview and sent the incorrect originals instead.

I have since added the corrected PDF files to Radius so that the record is complete.

Shalimar Pedersen  4/26/23


